

"RE-BUILDING THE CITY'S WATER SYSTEMS FOR THE 21ST CENTURY"

Sewerage & Water Board of NEW ORLEANS

Mitchell J. Landrieu, President Tommie A. Vassel, President Pro-Tem 625 ST. JOSEPH STREET
NEW ORLEANS, LA 70165 • 504-529-2837 OR 52W-ATER
www.swbnola.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE September 9, 2011

Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819

SELA DRAINAGE MEETING POSTPONED

The September 13th SELA Uptown Drainage Project meeting scheduled to be held at the Salvation Army has been postponed. The Sewerage and Water Board and the U. S. Army Corps of Engineers said the meeting will be rescheduled.

More information may be obtained by calling the Sewerage and Water Board's Hot Line at 504-585-2450.

###